
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1842 

 Version:  INT 

 Request Number:   

 Author:  

 Date: 2/13/2023 

 Impact:  No impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB1842 requires the Executive Director of the Office of Juvenile Affairs to be responsible for 

established divisions and appointing Division Directors within the Department. The measure also 

gives the Executive Director the power to establish an employee recruitment and referral 

incentive program and promulgate agency policy for the program's operation.   

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Upon review, HB 1842 has no fiscal impact to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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